Business Services Directorate of Legal Services

PRACTITIONERS IN LAW TO THE

é @) rgani sation : T HeAutH & SociAL CARe Sector

2 Franklin Street, Belfast, BT2 8DQ
DX 2842 NR Belfast 3

Your Ref: Our Ref: Date:
BC-0048-11 HYP B04/1 8 September 2011

Ms Bernie Conlon R ECE UVFD
Inquiry Secretary ‘ .~ 9 SEP 204

Arthur House
41 Arthur Street [N 0401-1]
Belfast

BT14GB

Dear Madamh
RE: INQUIRY INTO HYPONATRAEMIA RELATED DEATHS
| refer to letter dated 11 August 2011 (BC-0048-11.)

The Trust has confirmed that the site layout has not changed substantially since 1995 and the
circa 1993 site maps are still current. Musgrave Ward has only had minor alterations to
provide ensuite facilities in side wards. The theatres and PICU have not been used for clinical
purposes since the new hospital opened in 1999 and are only used as storage areas or
offices. One doorway which provided staff access from theatre to PICU (and the blood gas
analyser) has been boarded up, however access can be obtained to either side of.the
boarding via theatre main entrance or PICU main entrance.

In relation to your email of 1%t September, the Trust would have no objection to photographs
being taken during the visit on 22" September. '

Yours faithfully
ter Qechar

1Y
Wendy Beggs
Assistant Chief Legal Adviser
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